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22nd February 2024

Dear Parents/Carers of children in Butterflies and Dragonflies

We would like to invite you to join us for a ‘Stay and Play’ session. This will give you the opportunity to see
what life in the Nursery looks like at Beaver Green. Come and spend an hour playing with your child/ren, let
them show you around our inside and outside area and there might even be time for a story!

Please tick which session you will be attending.

These sessions will be for adults only due to health and safety restrictions, so unfortunately siblings will be
unable to attend.

We look forward to seeing you at the sessions.

Nursery Team

Nursery Stay & Play

I would like to take part in the Stay and Play Sessions. My child/ren’s name/s is/are

____________________________________________________________

☐ Monday 11th March 2.00 - 3.00pm

☐ Tuesday 12th March 2.00 - 3.00pm

Signed __________________________________ Date ___________

___________________________________________________________________________________________________
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